


Resolved, that the American Library Association (ALA), on behalf of its
members:

1. recognizes the significant contributions of Dr. Claudia J. Gollop over
the course of her career and celebrates her life; and

2. extends its sincerest condolences to her friends, family, and
colleagues.

Adopted by the Council of the American Library Association
Monday, June 27, 2022, ALA Annual Conference

Tracie D. Hall, Executive Director
and Secretary of the ALA Council



